From: Randall Dunham

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please do not put a bike lane in Sauk Creek greenway
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 4:35:06 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

For reasons that have been very clearly communicated to you by our neighbors and that will be communicated
clearly again tonight, putting a bikeway in the Sauk Creek greenway is counter to most city and neighborhood
goals. Please do not destroy the habitat.

Randy Dunham
7426 Farmington Way
Madison. WI. 53717


mailto:rdunham1@me.com
mailto:TransportationCommis@cityofmadison.com

